
 

 

1st May 2020 
 
Dear Parent, Carers and future students, 
 
I do hope you are all well.  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome our new students on the start of their journey with us 
at Highgate Wood School. We are delighted that you have entrusted us with their continued 
education and promise we will do all that we possibly can to ensure they have a successful and 
rewarding time with us. 

In the current climate, the transition process will be different to our usual one. Under normal 
circumstances, you would be receiving a Welcome Transition Pack in the post. With things as 
they are, we will now be moving this to an online platform. We will send you details about this 
next week. 

We do want all transition events to take place on the planned dates; however, you will 
appreciate that these are changing times and hope you will understand if schedule need to be 
altered. If they do, we will communicate with you as soon as possible.  

Please rest assured that the transition has been planned very carefully so as not to overwhelm 
or confuse students (or parents!) at what can be an exciting but unnerving time. All staff 
assigned to the transition process are very experienced and know our school well. They will 
liaise with our feeder primary schools to collate information about our new students so we 
should be well informed.  But if there is anything you feel is important for us to know please do 
contact us. 

We look forward to meeting your child and hope they are as excited as we are about what the 
next few years at Highgate Wood School will hold. We will be in regular contact regarding 
Transition over the next coming weeks.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Patrick Cozier     Jen Burniston  
Headteacher  Assistant Head Teacher in charge of Transition 

(jbu@hws.haringey.sch.uk) 
 


